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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Robert Flory [rflory@aeiconsultants.com]
Sent: Monday, December 17, 2007 4:49 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: RO0018 - Encinal 14th Street, LLC

Jerry, 
 
I just uploaded the Encinal response to Technical Comments 11 through 14.   I hope we have been able to supply enough 
information to deal with a couple of the items, the rest our construction group just dug up.  We have excavated something 
around 1,500 cubic yards of soil and pumped over 40K gallons of water.  We came close to Residential/Drinking Water 
ESLs. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 

Robert F. Flory, P.G. 

Senior Geologist 

__________________ 

AEI Consultants 

Environmental and Civil Engineering 

Site Mitigation Department 

2500 Camino Diablo 

Walnut Creek, CA 94597 

(Office) 925.944.2899 ext. 122 

(Fax) 925.283.6121 

http://www.aeiconsultants.com 

 



VAULT w/groundwater
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New Gasoline UST

new Large UST in GW
new small UST (shallow) in green

casing at south end
of tank in green

Vault & de-watering ? pump
with 6”

Old Abandoned tanks
one filled with concrete
one encased in concrete
not filled with concrete


